LIGHT OF THE WORLD CHRISTIAN CHURCH

SUNDAY, AUGUST 6, 2017

SAGES

. The 2017 Healthy Older Peoples Conference will be Friday, September 15th at Primo
Banquet Center from 9am-1:30pm. The cost for registration is $8.00. Deacon Maxine
Garrett will take Registration at the SAGES Table, in the Narthex. Registration is required.

@ SUNDAY SCHOOL

Sunday Bible Study classes will be in summer recess August 6th — September 3rd.
Classes start again Sunday, September 10th.

e MEN NEEDED

Immediately following Worship Service, every Sunday, ALL able-bodied men are needed
to stay and volunteer to help stack chairs. Thank you for your assistance!

@ BABY DEDICATION
Baby Dedication will be Sunday August 20th, during the 10:30am worship service.
Please register online - www.lovelwcc.org/baby-dedication/ (thisis a direct link). Any
questions should be directed to our church office at 317-254-5922. Registration is required
by the deadline of Wednesday August 16th.

@ BIBLE DONATIONS NEEDED
LWCC OQOutreach Ministry is collecting GENTLY USED BIBLES, in the Narthex, on Sundays.
These bibles will be shared with our community neighbors, in a meaningful way, to provide
comfort and guidance on finding solutions fo common problems. Please support us with
your bible donation.

@ P.RILM.ETIM.E. TUESDAYS
Don't forget EVERY Tuesday is Youth Night here at the Light. Dinner is served at 7:15pm.
Children's Bible Study is from 6:30pm - 7:30pm. Boys and girls TEEN Bible Study classes and
Young Adult Bible Study classes are from 8pm - 9pm. Open gym and basketball is from
9pm - 10:30pm. Transportation is available for the teenagers. For more information call the
church office at 317-254-5922 or visit our website at www.lovelwcc.org

Q@ OFFERING ENVELOPES

Please use an offering envelope for your tithes, seed faith, or any other donations.

Printing your personal information CLEARLY is critical to keeping our records accurate and
up-to-date. If you have any questions regarding your envelope number, please call the a
ccounting department, Monday, Thursday or Friday from 8am-3pm, (317) 254-5922 Ext. 1304.
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